
Bakersfield College Student Government Association

MEMO
To: BCSGA Activities Committee
From: Edith Mata, BCSGA President

CC: Dr. Nicky Damania, BCSGA Advisor

Date: Friday , February 18, 2022

Subject:   The Office of the President co-sponsors the 4th annual Jess Nieto Conference

By the powers vested to me by the Codes of the Bakersfield Renegade Association (COBRA) 202.01(b), the
BCSGA President “Shall have the power to co-sponsor events through the Office of the President,” I am

happy to co-sponsor the 4th annual Jess Nieto Conference to be hosted via virtual conference on
March 29-31, 2022.

The Office of the President supports Dr. Oliver Rosales (Professor of History) in his application to the
BC SGA CCA grant.

The Office of the President requests that BCSGA Activities Committee please approves the BC SGA CCA
grant

The Office of the President will submit this co-sponsorship to the next BCSGA Activities meeting and
report it to the next BCSGA Senate meeting
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